
 
 

Date: March 31, 2025 

To: Parents of LIGHT Christian Academy Students 

From: Pastor Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re: Report Card Night & MAP Growth Testing 

Report Card Night 
The third quarter of the 2024-2025 school year ended on Thursday, March 20! We would like to thank 
all of our students for their hard work! Per our student handbook, report cards for the 1st and 3rd 
quarters of each year are given out during mandatory parent-supervisor conferences. Report Card Night 
will be Tuesday, April 1, at 7pm. Your student’s supervisor will be available during this time to review 
grades and discuss your student’s progress. Upon arrival, please report to your child’s Learning Center or 
Classroom. 
 
MAP Growth Testing 
 Starting on Monday, April 14, students will begin taking a MAP Growth test from NWEA on a computer 
or tablet. This test is administered to all students in the fall, winter, and spring of each year and will 
measure student achievement. Students will be tested in the areas of Reading, Mathematics, and 
Language Usage during each testing period, and the results will measure your child’s academic growth 
throughout the school year. The MAP Growth tests are unique in that they adapt to your child’s level of 
learning. If your child answers a question correctly, the next question is more challenging. If your child 
answers incorrectly, the next question is easier. This results in a detailed picture of what your child 
knows and is ready to learn—whether it is on, above, or below their grade level. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. Thanks!  

 
 
 
 
 
 


